
Lewiston Consolidated Schools 

School Board Tax Levy Hearing Minutes 

September 12, 2022 

 

A tax levy hearing meeting was held by Lewiston School Board District 69 was held on Monday, 

September 12th, at 7:45 p.m. at the Lewiston Consolidated Schools Library.  This meeting was 

open to the public and preceded in notice as required by law.  The meeting was called to order by 

President Aaron Rule.  Roll call found the following members to be present:  Bredemeier, 

Howell, Rule, Schuster, and Wehrbein.  Absent Excused: Searcey.  Rick Kentfield was also 

present. 

Moved by Wehrbein and seconded by Howell “to approve the agenda as presented.”  Those 

voting in favor of said motion: Bredemeier, Howell, Rule, Schuster, and Wehrbein.  Those 

opposed: none.  Motion carried, 5-0  

Superintended Rick Kentfield provided a summary of the proposed 2022-2023 tax levy that was 

published in the Pawnee Republican on September 8, 2022.  Board discussion was held 

regarding the proposed budget. 

Visitors were recognized.  There were no visitor comments. 

Moved by Howell and seconded by Schuster “to adjourn at 7:55 p.m.”  Those voting in favor of 

said motion: Howell, Rule, Schuster, Wehrbein and Bredemeier.  Those opposed: none.  Motion 

carried, 5-0  

        Rick Kentfield 

        Board Secretary, Dist. #69 

 


